
From:  Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>

Sent time:  02/22/2019 08:46:30 AM

To:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Cc:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Follow-up Meeting with Caltrans
 

Yes, at least one of us should be able to attend.  What floor?

On Fri, Feb 22, 2019 at 8:29 AM Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com> wrote:

Hi Eddie & Wes –

A follow-up meeting has been scheduled with Caltrans re the Hollywood Center project for next Tuesday, 2/26 from 2 to 3 PM. 
Would one or both of you be able to attend?  Thanks!

- Tom

-- 
Eddie Guerrero

Senior Transportation Engineer
Metro Development Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
100 South Main Street, 9th Floor
Los Angeles, California 90012

213.972.8476 
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